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Highland College Hires IT Director 
(KNZA)--Josh Berry is returning to the Highland Community College Information Technology
department, this time as director. 

Berry had formerly worked at the Highland IT department with the College’s network system and as
an IT specialist. Prior to that, he served the College as Coordinator of the Atchison Regional Center.
He left Highland to join Heartland Health as a systems administrator, working on their infrastructure
team. 

Berry holds a bachelor’s degrees from Truman State University in philosophy and religion, a second
bachelor’s from Missouri Western State University in computer science, and has completed hours
from Wheaton College. 

Berry will begin his new duties with the College the second week of October.
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